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Rosen Hagood Relocates to 40 Calhoun Street, Downtown Charleston

September 6, 2022

After ten years at its Meeting Street location, Rosen Hagood has relocated to the Charleston

Gateway Center located at 40 Calhoun Street. The Charleston Gateway Center is a 123,005

square-foot Class A office building located in downtown Charleston at the corner of East Bay

and Calhoun streets.

“We are excited to be in our new space in downtown Charleston,” said Andrew Gowdown, co-

managing partner. “The newly renovated space is designed to provide the optimal work

environment and for anticipated firm growth in the years to come. The space is also designed

with clients in mind, with new conference rooms, updated technology, and convenient

parking.””

The firm’s mailing address is now:

Rosen Hagood, LLC

40 Calhoun Street, Suite 450

Charleston, SC 29401

The firm’s telephone number remains the same (843-577- 6726).
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